MITIGATION STRATEGY WORKSHOP

8/8/16

DeWitt County is sponsoring a Mitigation Strategy workshop in conjunction with development
of a countywide FEMA Hazard Mitigation Plan, or Plan. The Planning Team includes
unincorporated DeWitt County, the Cities of Cuero, Nordheim, Yorktown, and the DeWitt
County Drainage District. The goal of the Plan is to minimize or eliminate the long-term risk to
human life and property from known hazards. Upon FEMA approval of the Plan, Plan
participants are eligible for certain FEMA Hazard Mitigation Assistance (HMA) grant funds to
implement cost-effective mitigation projects. LAN Engineering, project consultant, will
facilitate the meeting.

Participation by community officials and key department personnel is critical to the project’s
success; therefore, please make every effort to attend this important meeting.

A public meeting will follow at 6:00 p.m.

DATE: Wednesday, August 17, 2016 -

TIME: 3:00 -4:30 p.m.

LOCATION: City of Cuero Councili Chamber
212 E. Main Street
Cuero, TX 77954

If you have questions or will not be able to attend, please contact:

Cathy Meek, by phone at {512) 420-6755, or email CLMeek@lan-inc.com



